
Year 7 Boarding 
Taster Nights
#ILoveBoarding

Friday 3 March with Super Saturday the
following morning - 4 March.
OR
Friday 10 March
Please confirm by 1 March 2023



Wash bag and one towel
Water bottle
PJs and a dressing gown 
Slides or flipflops to wear around the house and go to breakfast 
Change of clothes (casual)
Trainers and PE kit

Dear Parents & Guardians

We are very much looking forward to welcoming your children into our boarding
community for one night. Children will join us in our activities on Friday evening,
straight after school and will be ready for collection at 11:15am the next day. All meals
and snacks will be provided, please note we are a nut free school.

What should I pack for one night?

Please contact me with your chosen night before 1 March 2023 at
sbartlettrawlings@royal.surrey.sch.uk Places are on a first come, first served basis.

Best wishes,

Sylvie Bartlett-Rawlings
Head of Boarding
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